
 Captain PTO Minutes 
 Thursday, April 20, 2023 

 Meeting Summary 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:15pm. 

 Attendees  : 
 Katie Huffman, Christine Johnson, Lee Johnson, Allyson Lavender, Kerith Lucco, Jamie 
 Mangels, Betsy Meyland-Smith, Ashley Powers, Brock Reichart, Katie Solomon, 

 Urgent Business 
 Jamie Mangels moved to approve the March meeting minutes. Christine Johnson seconded.  All 
 in favor. Minutes passed. 

 Principal’s Update 
 Dr. Martin reminded parents thatt the Parent Input Survey is open and wants parents to 
 complete it. Each student also take a similar survey. The results from both plus feedback from 
 the teachers and specialists help the teachers understand the needs of the student to place 
 them in a position for success for the next schoolyear. 

 Dr. Martin is working on teacher & grade assignments and shared that there will be three First 
 grade classrooms next school year. 

 MAP testing is taking place May 1-12 for 3rd to 5th grade students. 

 Finally, Dr. Martin shared more information about the Captain 50th Anniversary Celebration 
 Carnival. It takes place on May 20th from 2-4pm on the blacktop. There will be games, food, 
 50/50 raffle, and chances to earn prizes. Pre-sale tickets will be available on May 8th and for a 
 deep discount and will also be available at the Carnival. 
 Treasurer's Report 
 Brock Reichart provided a YTD on the financials including opening balance, deposits made in 
 the last month with include Trivia Night and expenses. 

 Fundraising Report 
 Christine Johnson shared that 271 Bingo Cards sold at Bingo Night in February and 14 tables 
 were sold for the PTO Trivia Night & Auction. So far, $32,900 has been raised this year. The 



 next fundraiser is with Dewey’s Pizza in UCity on April 24 as a Give Back Night with proceeds 
 coming back to Captain. 

 President’s Report 
 There are a few open positions on the PTO Board including Co-President, Fundraising and 
 Communications. All are encouraged to reach out to friends and new parents about throwing 
 their hat in the ring. Committees are also in need of volunteers. 

 Comments/Questions 
 Katie Solomon updated the group about Teacher Appreciation Week starting on May 1. Each 
 day has a theme and coordinating lunch. Students are encouraged to bring flowers on Monday 
 May 1 to fill vases for each of the teachers. 

 Betsy Meyland-Smith shared that the Garden Club was meeting on Saturday morning, April 22 
 to clean up the beds, mulch and do some planting. She will have some tools and gloves and 
 plenty of plants and flowers to plant. 

 Adjourn 
 The meeting adjourned at 8:15pm 


